March 18, 2014
Dear Members of the Planning Commission:

The NuLu Business Association has reviewed the proposed plans for an
AC Hotel located at the Northwest corner of Shelby and Market Streets
and a plan for redeveloping a part of the existing Creation Gardens

offices at 725 E. Market. | write to express our support for the project.

The developers have involved the NBA from the start and have designed
a project of which we can be proud. The proposed building will fit into
the neighborhood, and the inclusion of garage parking that exceeds the
project’s needs will be a benefit to the existing businesses in the area. |
urge you to approve the requested rezoning and plans.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Gill Holland

President, NuLu Business Association



